
                                                                                                   

 

 

         Lausanne 9th September 2018 

 

Dear Vendulka 

 

THANK YOU FOR SPEAKING at the GLOBAL WINConference  

 

A heartfelt thank you for working with WIN on making the 2018 WINConference a memorable event and a huge success 

on the global stage!   

 

Thank you so much for speaking, showing up so authentically and sharing your experience. 

 

With your contribution, we were able to touch many lives as well as infuse new ideas and energy into numerous companies 

and organizations. We hope these new ideas, perspectives, inspiration and connections will give ripple effects in the time 

to come and benefit both your company and those you work with. 

 

Over the course of three power-packed days, we heard from global leaders and heads of institutions, CEOs and Presidents, 

activists and journalists, artists and scientists, among others. The plenaries, workshops, working forums and social activities 

provided a breeding ground for new thoughts, perspectives and strategies as we connected and exchanged views with 

men and women from different backgrounds and walks of life. We created a space where we could expand our learning, 

be challenged, and commit in a more integrated and authentic way to ourselves, to our work, and to the world.  

 

We recognized the urgency of our coming together at this critical moment, as women across the world experience a 

fundamental shift in their place in the world. We confirmed the importance of putting our hearts and hard-won experience, 

skills and knowledge into action at this crucial time, as we take the next big leap in our individual and collective journeys. 

We also understood the importance of working alongside with men and of creating inclusive organizations.  

 

We have received overwhelmingly positive feedback from participants, partners, the media, and our community networks, 

and this has reaffirmed the conference as a benchmark event for women, conscious men, companies and organizations 

around the world. Thank you for making the decision to join us and sharing your time and expertise with the people 

present. Together we are creating a powerful, well-connected community of conscious leaders.  

 

We invite you to stay involved with WIN as we together continue to develop initiatives designed to empower our growing 

community of integrated leaders with the vision of bringing a more integrated feminine, authentic and globally aware 

way into organizations, institutions and communities worldwide. As agents of possibility and a community of awake, 

empowered and inspired leaders – we are already creating wonders – and that – that - the world is waiting for. 

 

We will be in touch in the coming days with photos and more.  On behalf of the WIN team, all the participants and 

myself, thank you so much for your commitment and contribution to this unique and transformative leadership 

conference/experience! 

 

Warm regards,  

 
Kristin Engvig                                

Founder & CEO 


